

Walkerton Women's Institute to host Katimavik participants

The Walkerton Women's Institute met on March 14 at the library President Janet Eindiguer opened the meeting with a poem "Windy Nights". Eleven members answered the roll call with an Irish joke. A minute of silence was observed in remembrance of Bertha Napper and a donation was sent in her memory. Members signed a birthday card to go to Luella Taylor for her 94th birthday on March 28.

Convenor Ada Mason led members upstairs to view the library computers and introduced them to Derek, a high school student, who show them how they could talk around the world. Beatrice Brophy thanked him and presented him with a gift.

Evelyn Wismer told of the interesting time she had as she hosted Jennifer of the Katimavik group for two weeks. The WI is planning to host the group to a dinner on April 4. They are also having a solo and euchre card party at the library on March 27 at 7:30 p.m. Everyone welcome.

Mason reported on attending the District Directors meeting. The district annual is May 25 in Elmwood. Members planned a June outing to Listowel.

The next meeting is April 11 at the library.



The Walkerton Evening Institute met on January 9 at the

President Marie Cartwright welcomed the ladies. She asked for a minute of silence for Dorothy Metcalf-Graham and Ella Carnegie, who passed away.

Mary Wand read the minutes and correspondence. Roll call was your favourite quilt pattern.

Ada Mason and Cartwright displayed the quilt pattern they made at the quilting guild. A book from this Place was purchased from the F.W.I.O. Business was discussed.

Wand read a poem on quilting and a quilting contest was done by all.

Walkerton Institute meets

Twelve members of the Walkerton Institute met at the library on February 13. President Marie Cartwright opened the meeting with a Valentine reading. Minutes of the last meeting were read and roll call was answered by a historic event they followed.

The treasurer's report was given by Peggy Evans. An invitation to Solway Institute celebrating their 50th anniversary this year, showing slides on their trip to New Zealand at the agricultural hall.

Their quilt was discussed and the meeting was adjourned.

Evelyn Wismer and Ada Mason were on the programme. Wismer read an article by John MacIntosh, who originated and grew the macintosh apple. Mason read a story on the Halifax explosion.